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First Ward Alderman Resigns, Interim to be Appointed  
 
LAKE FOREST, Ill. – First Ward Alderman Terence Mieling resigned today from the Lake 
Forest City Council citing personal reasons.  
 
Pursuant to the Illinois Municipal Code, the Mayor is authorized to make an interim appointment 
to fill the vacancy, which is subject to City Council approval. The vacancy will be filled at an 
upcoming City Council Meeting. This interim appointment will expire in May 2024 with the 
remaining year of the Alderman’s term up for election in Spring 2024. 
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